No.01 RHS/NCC/2022-23/01

NOTICE
Dated: 21/04/2022

It is hereby notified for information to all students of classes VIl to IX that there
will be NCC Girls recruitment for junior wing on the 23 APRIL, 2022 (Saturday) at
6:00A.M. Interested students are informed to arrive the School before 6:00A.M.

They are further, informed to come with long pants and PT Shoes.

Contact the undersigned for any queries.

JoalbrcstangSoclo
Copy to: (LALHRIATSANGI SAILO)
1. Vice-Principal — For information C.T.NCC
2. Notice Board - For information 65 MANIPUR GIRLS Bn. NCC

3. File Contact No.: 9089331485



